Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

25 January 2024
ADVISORY
OZ, ¢ 24
re: AMENDMENTS TO CLUSTERED SCHOOL CONTINGENCY PLANNING
WORKSHOP
{SDO Memorandum No. 014, s. 2024) DepEd- Benguet Dl\flSlon

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors/Districts-in-charge '—JAN 26 2024 g‘/

School Heads _

School DRRM Coordinators R E L E A & E D

Others concerned
1. To ensure maximum participation of target schools and districts and in

consideration with latest updates affecting the schedule of conduct of the Clustered
School Contingency Planning Workshop for Batches 2 to 4, hereunder are some
updates on schedules, to wit:

a) New schedule of districts by batch
Batch 2 — Bakun, Kibungan and Buguias
Batch 3 —~ Bokod, Sablan, Itogon 1 and Itogon 2

b} New date of training for Batch 3
Batch 3 — February 6 - 8, 2024

2. Further, it is emphasized that all expected participants and facilitators are
expected to have submitted their travel orders to the SDO Records Section before
their travel to the training venue. To maximize the allotted number of participants,
other schools not identified from the Memorandum may send their representatives,
provided, there are still available slots and they have registered in the google link
provided. Attach a justification duly signed by the School Head and/or District
Supervisor to support the Travel Order.

3. All other provisions stated in the SDO Memorandum remains.
4, Immediate dissemination and compliance of all concerned is desired.
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